
 

 
 
September 5, 2017 

  

2018 National Postal Forum Call for Papers 

  
The National Postal Forum (NPF) is inviting industry speakers to submit workshop 
proposals for the 2018 National Postal Forum in San Antonio, Texas. Proposals should 
deliver engaging and educational content that will highlight innovations in the shipping 
and mailing industry.  
  
Industry members submitting workshops, should log on or create a new account on the 
2018 NPF Conference Portal and complete the workshop presentation form. This 
process is for industry members only, postal employees will follow a separate process 
for submitting workshops at a later date. 

 
The deadline to submit workshop presentation forms online is Monday, October 2, 
2017. 
  
For questions or comments regarding 2018 NPF presentations submission, please 
contact Laurie Woodhams (lwoodhams@npf.org). 

  
### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

  
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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